



# Outline Agenda:

## TVOC Club Meeting - Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> March 2026

Apologies for absence:

### 1. Matters Arising from previous Club Meeting

#### a) Policy on DSQ at Level C events as a result of a failed SI unit (Alun Jones)

Alun raised the following question for decision after we had a failed SI unit at Common Wood. The station was, correctly, replaced as soon as the problem was reported. In the results, the control was treated as "Optional" rather than "Mandatory", so no-one was disqualified by being unable to punch the failed control.

This raises the question as to how we should treat a failed control in the future.

- At level B, the rules require that competitors **must** provide evidence of having been at the control, normally by using the pin punch to punch the map. Boxes need to be provided on the map to be punched, and final details to state that this is what competitors must do at a failed control. The results team must then ask each competitor to show their punched map in order to be reinstated.
- At level D, we would just make the control optional.

What should our policy be at level C? Should we require the same approach as for level B?

### 2. Recent Club Successes

### 3. Juniors Update (Paul Taylor)

### 4. Past Events

### 5. Event Diary (Peter Riches)

### 6. Treasurer's Report (Janusz Holender)

### 7. Other Officers' Reports

### 8. SCOA (Peter Riches)

### 9. Any Other Business

**Date of next online meeting:** To be confirmed as 7.30pm on Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> May 2026